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In light of Halloween coming around the corner, CARP students had a lively discussion on this topic and 

quotes prepared by Rosana Miller. The quotes offered a variety of perspectives, but also honed on the 

importance of living lives of love while we are still on earth. CARP members shared their different beliefs 

about the afterlife and also how those beliefs impact the way they live their lives now. 

 

Thank you to all those who came! I hope you all gained a lot through sharing, but also listening to one 

another. See you next week! 

 

 


